
 

Honor Flight - At Home - In Ohio. In Marion!

Honor Flight Columbus is excited to announce a new program to supplement our long 
standing mission of taking our senior veterans to Washington, D.C.  to visit their 
memorials.  Our Honor Flight at Home program is designed to recognize and honor our  
WW2 and Korean War veterans who have not been on an Honor Flight and cannot travel
to Washington. 

Our mission for Honor Flight at Home:
• Provide a local program to support and honor our nation's senior veterans 

who cannot travel to Washington, D.C.
• Celebrate and affirm their allegiance and service to our country.

This free program will be held:   Saturday, August 18, 2018
  Tri-Rivers Vocational School
  Rt. 95, east of Marion, OH.  Exit US23 at SR95 and 
  turn east.  ¼ mile from exit, across from Meijers

Check in for veterans at 1:30PM.  Program will run from 2:00 to 3:00PM.

We have over 30 senior veterans who cannot participate in a regular Honor Flight 
scheduled to attend.  Please consider coming to the event to show your support.  Also  
wear your Ground Crew or Guardian T-shirt.  The event will start with events similar to 
the morning ground crew.  After a short program we will gather in a hallway so the 
veterans can experience our evening “gauntlet.”

Questions?  Call event coordingator Margie Saull at 740-360-8902 or Honor Flight 
Columbus President John Shore at 740-382-1535.  


